
 
 

THE NORTHWESTERN ONTARIO CUPE COUNCIL IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE 

AN EDUCATIONAL OPPORTUNITY IN KENORA 

 

"Combating Workplace Bullying" 
 

Location Days Inn 

920 Hwy 17 East 

Kenora 

 

Date February 6th & 7th, 2016 

 

Time 

 

Saturday: 9am to 4pm 

Sunday: 9am to 12pm 

 

 

Description 
Bullying hurts everyone. As union members, we have a role to 

play in combating workplace bullying. 

Come and talk about: 

• What bullying is, and isn’t 

• How bullying hurts the target, the witnesses, the 

employer, the union, and even the bully 

• How not to be a bystander 

• How the union can make a difference  

 

Registration Fee 

 

 $60.00 per affiliated registrant  

 $85.00 per non-affiliated registrant 

 

 

Additional Details 

 

Should you require additional information, please contact Tanya Paruch at 

705.674.7557 or via email at tparuch@cupe.ca. Kindly indicate in the “Comments” field 

of the online registration form if you have any allergies, mobility or other restrictions that 

we should be made aware of. 

*** In response to the health concerns of our members and staff, CUPE has 

implemented a Scent-Free Policy at all of our workshops.  Scented products such as hair 

spray, perfume and deodorant can trigger reactions such as respiratory distress and 

headaches.  Facilitators and participants are asked to refrain from using scented 

products while attending our workshops and meetings.  Thank you for your co-

operation.*** 

 

You may register online by visiting the following link: 
 

https://cupe.ca/workshops/combating-workplace-bullying-5 
 

Should you encounter any difficulties with this process, please contact Tanya Paruch from the Sudbury Area 

Office via email at tparuch@cupe.ca or by telephone at 705.674.7557  
/tp cope491 
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